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Product End of Life Notification 
 
Date: May 13, 2015 
 
Products Being Discontinued 
 
Model Number Description 
DSP-100  PCMCIA TO RS-232 2 PORT CARD 
SSP-100  PCMCIA TO RS-232 1 PORT CARD 
 
B&B Electronics announces the last-time-buy and end-of-life for the product listed above. These 
products have critical components that have gone EOL and the technology is obsolete.  
   
 
End of Life Milestones: 
 
The DSP-100 must be discontinued immediately. We have 330 SSP-100’s remaining in 
inventory.   
 
 
Product Migration Path: 
 
Customers should consider shifting to USB technology. We have a full line of USB to RS-232 
converters available.  
 
Visit our web page, www.bb-elec.com , for additional product alternatives.  
 
 
Thank You, 
 
 
Brian Foster, Product Manager 
bfoster@bb-elec.com 

http://www.bb-elec.com/

